Fr. Kelly Educational Fund Ltd.,
¢/o Wah Yan College, Kowloon
56 Waterloo Road,

Kowloon

22 March 2013

Dear Wah Yan College Kowloon Alumni Association of Ontario,

Thank you very much for your generous donation to the Fr. Kelly Educational Fund Limited in
support of the Waterloo Road Campus 60" Amniversary Fundraising Campaign. Please find
enclosed a receipt for your donation, which as you may already know, is tax deductible in Hong

Kong under Section 88 of the Inland Revenue Ordinance.

Your contribution has made the achieving of the educational aims of Wah Yan College,

Kowloon a much easier task. We look forward to receiving your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

— B e e e i e T ——_

‘ -
Fr. %ephen Chow, S.J y

Chairman
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Tan Kang John (Dr.)
Principal




